
NOTICE 
The City of Butler has submitted an application for a 
Community Facilities Loan/Grant Program to USDA, 
Rural Development for the purchase of twelve handheld 
radios and a vertical compressor/purifier.  A public 
meeting will be held on Monday, November 6th, 2023 at 
5:00 PM to inform the citizens of the proposed project 
and to comment on different items, such as economic 
and environmental impacts, service area, and 
alternatives to the project, or any other issues. 


